
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: encampments
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 11:52:13 AM

------------------------------------------- 
From: PsulliJ@comcast.net[SMTP:PSULLIJ@COMCAST.NET] 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 11:52:08 AM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: encampments 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

   sir/madam

     I recently came across a flier that stated that the city of Shoreline was considering
 changing the zoning regulations to make it easier for homeless 
        encampments to be established at individual residences. In other words,
 homeless encampments would be allowed in people's backyards.
     I sincerely hope that this is merely a rumor. I would be adamantly opposed to any
 such policy. Someday I might like to sell my house. A person 
        would be foolish in the extreme to buy a house in any municipality that allowed
 backyard encampments. I certainly would not do so.
     Temporary encampments at churches or public property might be tolerable.
 Backyard encampments are going way overboard. Looking forard to attending the
 planning meeting on thursday.

                                                                          Patrick F. Sullivan
                                                                          Shoreline Wa   206 546 8083
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